
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
November 30, 2006 
 
Re: CCOVI Annual General Meeting Postponed 
 
Please note that out of an abundance of caution and due to the potential of a faculty strike on 
December 5, 2006 Dr. Isabelle Lesschaeve, Director of CCOVI has postponed the planned Annual 
General Meeting (AGM) for CCOVI. 
 
In Dr. Lesschaeve’s fall outreach communication, CCOVI Connection, she announced that the CCOVI 
AGM would be held on Tuesday, December 5, 2006.  The date of the meeting has now been moved to 
the end of the winter term.  The new date is Tuesday, May 10, 2007.  Please mark your calendars and 
we look much forward to your attendance. 
 
 
For any further inquiries please contact David Hulley, Grape and Wine Industry Liaison and 
Communications, CCOVI, Brock University.  905-688-5550 ex. 5222 dhulley@brocku.ca 
 


